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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATORS:  Rosa Robinson 204-766-2065
    Catherine Sabale 204-808-8652
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Derrick Robinson 204-766-2065
  CWL Contact: Con Marks  204-586-4505 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
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  THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 
     

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
                                  Prayer to Blessed Martyr Bishop      
                                  Vasyl Velychkovsky 
                                  We have a martyr's shrine only a few  
                                  blocks away, at St. Joseph's Ukrainian 
                                  Catholic Shrine.  In lieu of what is        
                                  currently happening in the Ukraine, we 
                                  need to ask the intercession of             
                                  Blessed Vasyl   
                                  O Lord God, You are praised by the    
                                  whole world for the marvelous works 
in your saints.  I thank you for the grace you gave to 
Blessed Martyr Vasyl Velychkovsky to be a faithful witness 
to You unto the point of death.  Through his intercession I 
ask for the following favor_______, for your Name is 
glorified forever.  Amen. 
 
Knights of Columbus Aid to the Ukraine 
The KOC have committed $1 million of immediate aid to the 
Ukrainians impacted by the Russian invasion.  The KOC have 
also launched the Ukraine Solidarity Fund, pledging to match 
all funds raised up to an additional $500,000.  So far, the fund 
has raised more than $2.4 million, for a total of nearly $4 
million in assistance.  The Knights in Poland are also delivering 
much-needed aid to those in Ukraine, and to those seeking 
refuge in Poland.  The Knights have also established a housing 
network for refugees, along with ``mercy huts`` along the 
Ukrainian/Polish border to welcome refugees.  Meanwhile, the 
KOC in Ukraine have coordinated the distribution of supplies 
through the "Anti-Crisis Committee", a group established by the 
Archdiocese of Lviv.  One positive reaction to the crisis caused 
by Russia is the great good that has emerged from many 
hearts, as well as the solidarity of the KOC in their assistance.  
If you would like to contribute to the efforts of the Knights of 
Columbus in providing assistance to the Ukrainian refugees, 
you may do so through St. Anthony of Padua Parish.  Mark 
your cheque:  Aid to Ukraine.  The parish will forward your gift 
to the Knights of Columbus to assist in their noble efforts to 
assist the refugees. 
 
When to baptize: 
I quite often write reminders about baptism because I continue 
to receive requests for baptism for children that are a year or 
older.  Some parents are honest enough with me to admit that 
they just want to have the baptism on the child's first birthday in 
order to do two parties at once.  I tell parents that a one-year 
old child is not likely to remember his/her first birthday.  We do 
not wait one year before baptism.  Jesus was presented in 
the temple 40 days after his birth; not 365 days later.  Our 
catechism states:  "Parents are obliged to see that their infants 
are baptized within the first few weeks.  As soon as possible 
after the birth, indeed even before it, they are to approach the 
parish priest to ask for the sacrament for their child, and to be 
themselves duly prepared for it."  Chances are that those 
needing to read this won't, for one reason or another.  So, if 
you are aware of a relative or friend who is in this category, do 
them and us a favour and inform them of the above. 
 
 
 
 
 

Bingo No More 
For many years bingo has been a Wednesday evening hall 
activity.  The pandemic brought an end to many activities, 
including bingo.  It has been two years now since the last bingo 
was played here at St. Anthony's.  The directives from the 
Archdiocese instruct us that if the bingo stops, we are not to revive 
it.  After consultation with the parish trustees, Ken Chrzanowski 
who has organized the bingo, the two CWL members who worked 
the canteen, as well as the chancery office, it was agreed that it is 
now time to bring an end to bingo here at St. Anthony's Parish.  
We may very well be the last parish within the Archdiocese of 
Winnipeg that supported bingo.  We thank Ken Chrzanowski, Anna 
Sanduliak, Anna Anderlic, as well as all the volunteers over the 
years for their dedication to Wednesday evening bingo.  The 
proceeds raised have assisted in many projects both within and 
outside the parish, including the sanctuary renovations and snow 
removal.  We are grateful to the Knights of Columbus members for 
assisting in various ways with the bingo.  In order to empty the pot, 
we are required to have one final game.  That game will be held 
on Wednesday, 30 March 2022.  So, come one, come all for the 
last bingo at St. Anthony's!  Get the word out to all the bingo 
lovers. 
 
Birthday Blessings 
Those having birthdays each month may receive a blessing on 
the first weekend of each month.  The blessing will take place 
at the end of the Mass. 
 
Confessions 
I usually hear confessions before mass until 15 minutes before 
mass begins. 

 

Pontifical Mission Societies 2022 
ANNIVERSARIES AT A GLANCE Part 4 

150th Birthday of Father Paolo Manna, founder of 
PMU 

Rev. Fr. Paolo Manna (16 January 1872 – 15 
September 1952) was an Italian Roman Catholic priest 
and a member from the Pontifical Institute of Foreign 
Missions as well as the founder of the Pontifical 
Missionary Union of Priests and Religious. He was 
passionate in promoting the missions, evangelic and 
Apostolic life.  
He was Beatified by Pope John Paul II in 2001. 

Stations of the Cross 
 
Friday, Mar 25 7:00pm    CWL  
Friday, Apr 1 7:00pm  Discernment Group  
Friday, Apr 8 7:00pm    K of C 
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  MARCH 20, 2022 
     

Archdiocesan News 
The Way of the Cross is a spiritual pilgrimage through 
contemplation of the Passion of Christ. This devotion 
represents the path Jesus walked to Golgotha, the place of his 
crucifixion. Parishioners from St. Charles Parish have worked 
together to create a 45- minute video which can be found on 
their YouTube channel. To read more information and see 
photographs go to the St. Charles Blog 
https://www.saintcharleswpg.com/news/the-way-of-the-cross 
To watch the Way of the Cross video 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ETLu_Zz5vZQ 
 

Parish News 
              
              Our next executive meeting will be on Tuesday March 
               29 and our next General meeting will be on Thursday 
               April 7.  Both meeting will be via Zoom.  
Membership fees are $25.00 for 2022. Can be dropped off at 
the parish office, collection or mailed to Pat Hay, 408-445 
Partridge Ave R2V 3H6 
             
              Jesus Has A Plan  With the easing of public health 
              mandates we can breathe the warm Spring winds.  
              The FINAL GAME of our council BINGO is on         
              Wednesday, March 30 at 6:00 pm. Let's pack the 
Hall without restrictions, and God willing, someone in our 
parish family will take home "the pot of gold"! Feel free to 
wear your face mask if you so wish. Counting on Brothers to 
volunteer for this FUNdraising event. We are leading The 
Stations of The Cross on Friday, April 8 at 7:00 pm. and will 
need readers and hope to see our council in the pews. All 
Knights are expected at our Council General Meeting on 
Thursday, March 24 at 7:00 pm. Doors will be open at 6:30 
pm. Our condolences to Brother Stan Huziy on the passing 
of his wife, Annie Susan . Let's keep the people of Ukraine 
and the enlisted men on both sides of this conflict in our 
thoughts and prayers, and may peace prevail. 
 

                    Please remember in your prayers, parishioners      
                    and friends who are ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud,          
                    Julia Dewar, Renate Luebbert, Connie                   
                    Mikolash, Maria Gen Reyes, Ron Roccola,             
                    Brian Mondor, Dianne Rusak, Emy Hernandez,     
                    Maria Victoria Arambulo & Stan Sniezyk. 
 
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Mar 21 – 2 Kings 5:1-15a, Luke 2:24-30 
Tue Mar 22 – Daniel 3:25, 34-43, Matthew 18:21-35 
Wed Mar 23 – Deuteronomy 4:1, 5-9, Matthew 5:17-19 
Thur Mar 24 – Jeremiah 7:23-28, Luke 11:14-23 
Fri Mar 25–Isaiah 7:10-14; 8:10d, Hebrews 10:4-10, Luke 1:26-
38 
Sat Mar 26 – Hosea 5:15b-6:6, Luke 18:9-14 

 
 

Mass Schedule 
 
Mon Mar 21: Ferial – Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Mar 22: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Peter & Maria Majowski by The Family 
R.I.P. Stanislaw & Michelle Rudzki by The Family 
R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family  
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner  
God’s Blessing for Karolina by The Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Adoracion Aquino by Gina 
DeRoxas 
Blessings & Safely of Family by Caterin Latoza 
 
Wed Mar 23: Memorial: St. Turibius of Mogrovejo 
9:00am  R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family 
R.I.P. Chico Reis by Olinda Santos 
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner  
 
Thur Mar 24: Ferial 
9:00am  R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family 
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner 
 
Fri Mar 25: Solemnity: The Annunciation of the Lord 
9:00am R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family 
R.I.P. Francisco Panaligan by The Family  
R.I.P. Nick & Mary Winchar by Son Chris 
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner  
 
Sat Mar 26: 4th Sunday of Lent 
4:00pm R.I.P. Steve Motoska by The Motoska & Olko Families 
R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family  
R.I.P. Chico Reis by Olinda Santos 
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner  
Birthday Blessings for Adly Joseph Alcartado by Ronald & Lynna 
Alcartado & Family 
 
Sun Mar 27: 4th Sunday of Lent 
9:00am Parishioners 
11:00am R.I.P. Cora & Angel Ramos by the Ramos-Urbano 
Families 
R.I.P. Michalina Rudzki by Mother, Sister & Family  
R.I.P. Erlinda Redito & Clarita  Baluyut 
R.I.P. Carnacion & John Guevara 
R.I.P. Eliodorita Cruz & Leah Reyes 
R.I.P. Jose & Lydia Rodriguez  
All Souls in Purgatory by A Parishioner 
Thanksgiving & Blessings by The Alcartado Family 
 
 
3rd Sunday in Lent 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: As we gather today on this third 
Sunday in Lent, let us ask God’s forgiveness for the times we have 
been impatient and intolerant with ourselves and others.   
Exodus 3:1-8a, 13-15 In the first reading, God appears to Moses 
as he leads sheep through the desert.  He will soon shepherd his 
people out of Egypt. 
1 Corinthians 10:1-6, 10-12 In the second reading, Paul recalls 
that many of the Israelites failed to respond to God’s gifts.  This is 
a warning to Christians to appreciate and respond to Christ’s 
saving acts. 
Luke 13:1-9 In the Gospel, Jesus proclaims that, while God is 
patient and enduring, God is also just and repentance is necessary 
for all. 
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3rd Sunday in Lent 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: As we gather today on this third 
Sunday in Lent, let us ask God’s forgiveness for the times we have 
been impatient and intolerant with ourselves and others.   
Exodus 3:1-8a, 13-15 In the first reading, God appears to Moses 
as he leads sheep through the desert.  He will soon shepherd his 
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 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT
Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Call 1-800-268-2637 for this space




